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May 31,2011

The Reverends Robert and Susan Ryder
New Covenant Community Church
210 W Mulberry St
Normal, IL 61761-2530

Dear Sue and Bob,

It was good to meet with you and members of your congregation last week as we talked about the building in
which you worship. This letter is to reiterate what we said in that conversation. That is, that you do not need the
permission of the Presbytery of Great Rivers, the Synod of Lincoln Trails, or the General Assembly of the PCUSA
to accept your portion of the building in which you now worship as a gift from the UCCF board. It is the
understanding of the presbytery that this gift does not entail the transfer of any mortgage or other outstanding
debt for which the building is held as collateral.

Best wishes in this new chapter of the life of your congregation.

Sincerely,

Susan D. Krummel
General Presbyter and Stated Clerk
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